


License Number: 

Application for: 

License at: 

Licensee: 

LICENSE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION 

20230000698 

Wine On Sale, Malt On Sale (Strong) and Liquor-Outdoor Service Area 
(Sidewalk) 

169 Victoria St N 

The Herbivorous Dragon LLC, doing business as J Selby's 
Aubry Walch, co-owner, 651-222-3263 

Recommended License Conditions: 
1. Per City of Saint Paul Legislative Code 409.15(a)(2), On-sale wine license shall mean a license
authorizing the sale of wine not exceeding fourteen (14) percent alcohol by volume, for consumption on
the licensed premises only in conjunction with the sale and service of food (menu item only). The sale of
Malt (Strong) will also take place only in conjunction with the sale and service of food.
2. Per City of Saint Paul Legislative Code 409 .15( e ), licensee must be able to show that gross receipts
are at least sixty (60) percent attributable to the sale of food.
3. Licensee will submit to the Depatiment of Safety and Inspections (DSI) annual gross receipts for
food and liquor for each year the license is renewed.
4. Licensee agrees to limit the placement of table(s)/chair(s) on the public sidewalk to the area and
number of seats shown on the approved sidewalk seating plan on file with the Department of Safety and
Inspections (DSI) and Public Works.
5. Each year prior to the placement of table(s) and/or chair(s) in the public right-of-way (i.e., sidewalk),
the licensee agrees to obtain a new Obstruction Permit from the Depatiment of Public Works. Licensee
agrees to maintain the sidewalk cafe in accordance with the conditions placed on an approved
Obstruction Permit, acknowledges that an Obstruction Permit is effective on April 1 and expires on
October 31 of each year, that table(s) and/or chair(s) may not be placed in the public right-of-way before
or after the effective/expiration dates, and that a failure to comply with this condition will result in
adverse action being taken against all of their licenses.

Deadline for Response Date: Friday, July 21, 2023 at 4:30 p.m. 

If you have any comments on the license application, you must respond in writing by 
Friday, July 21, 2023 to: 

Legislative Hearing Officer 
310 City Hall 
15 West Kellogg Blvd. 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Or email to: LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

If you have any questions, please contact DSI Inspectors Ross Haddow or Jeff Fischbach at 
651-266-8989.

Notice Mailed: Thursday, July 6, 2023 

An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer 






